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This Week 

This week we have been learning about summer (despite the weather)!  Some of the 

activities include: painting ice creams using pom-poms and tweezers, sorting clothes 

into summer and winter clothes, role playing going on holiday, making a beach with sand, 

pebbles, shells etc.  The children have also been practicing bat and ball skills. 

 

This week we have introduced Acts of Kindness.  We have set a challenge to achieve 

100 acts of kindness.  The children thought of some fantastic ideas and were excited 

to take their card home.  You should have received a letter with further information.  

Please help your child to take part as we will be sharing the acts of kindness in nursery.  

We have already received a photo of our first act of kindness which you can see on our 

Facebook page. 

 

In Forest School, the 3-4 year children sat around the campfire and made pasta.  They 

enjoyed eating the pasta with lots having extra portions.  They learnt about fire safety 

and keeping themselves safe. 

 

The children in nurture went on a colour hunt in Forest School and made a collage with 

the natural materials they had collected.   

 

WOW Books 

Can you do an Act of Kindess for someone and tell us about it? 

 

Attendance 

The group with the highest attendance last week was the Caterpillar group. Well done 

to all the Caterpillars. 

 

Spare Clothes 

Please ensure that your child has some spare clothes in nursery at all times.  We 

recommend keeping a bag with old clothes in on their coat peg.  The children can get 

wet, muddy etc. and we do not have enough spare clothes to fit etc. so please keep 

some spares at nursery. 

 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to all parents/ carers who came to parents evening.  It was great to share 

with you the fantastic progress your children are making.  Thank you for taking the 
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time to complete the parent questionnaires and for all the positive feedback.  It is 

really appreciated.  Thank you to our governors who took the time to attend. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 17th June – Superhero day.  Children can dress up in any costume, wear a 

superhero t-shirt, cape etc.  

 

Monday 15th July – Forest School Session for children  parents– 2 year olds 

Wednesday 17th July – Forest School Session for children and parents 3-4 years 

Thursday 18th July – Forest School Session for children and parents 3- 4 years 

Parents will be invited to the session that their child goes into Forest School.  We will 

send out individual invites. 

 

Monday 22nd July – School Leavers’ Celebration – further details will be sent to parents 

once times etc. have been finalised. 

 

Forest School Taster Session 

We are holding a taster session for children aged 2-4 years who do not currently 

attend nursery on Friday 21st June 9.15am – 11am.  If you know of anyone who would be 

interested in attending, please ask them to contact Mrs. Fletcher in the Nursery 

School office. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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